

Dr. Peter Bauer

Deputy Director

Research Department

European Centre for Medium - Range Weather Forecasts

Shinfield Park, Reading RG2 9AX, UK

Letter of endorsement for the ExtremeEarth Flagship proposal

Dear Dr Bauer,

as a Director of the Institute of Geophysics Polish Academy of Sciences I herewith express my strong support for the ExtremeEarth Flagship proposal, a European Commission candidate for a Future and Emerging Technology Flagship.

The proposed project has immense scientific and societal significance as it helps to predict, monitor and create deep understanding of environmental extremes in rapidly changing climate.

We are glad to contribute with our competence, data and monitoring capacities to the ExtremeEarth Initiative. I look forward to seeing IG PAS engage fully in ExtremeEarth project consortium.

Yours sincerely

Beata Orlecka-Sikora

Director of the Institute of Geophysics PAS Chairwomen of the GeoPlanet Centre

Księcia Janusza 64

01-452 Warsaw, Poland

mail: office@igf.edu.pl